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Nick Jones, P.E., Senior Operations Manager 

August 22, 2022 

Office of Land Resources (OLR), Division of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317 

Mr. Jones, 

We live in Tontitown, AR. Please be advised that we DO NOT want the 
Class 4 expansion of Eco Vista Waste Management Landfill to be 
approved. 

Tontitown is a very small town that is now growing quickly. Eco Vista has 
been here for 40 years. We should not be allowing other states to bring 
their trash to a transfer station that is then brought to the Tontitown Eco 
Vista Landfill. It is time they move on to an area that does not have the 
growth that Tontitown has now. 

Families that live near the fandfill have been complaining for a long time 
of the horrible odor, dangerous fumes, and debris from the landfill. 

At the very least we should be granted a public meeting before a decision 
is made to expand the landfill. 
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